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Revised Dress Standards were adopted by the Watauga  County School Board and go into
effect August 9.     Kids may want to check out the  new dress code before shopping for back to
school clothes. All shirts, tops and  blouses must be complete closed on the front, back and
sides, and sleeves must  cover the shoulders, the new regulations read. Pant waistbands must
be worn  above the hips- and midriffs must be covered at all times. The complete policy  is
available online at the Watauga County Schools home page ( http://www.wa
tauga.k12.nc.us
).
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